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To: DDG Operations
Cc: acute.operations@hse.ie; CEOULHospitals@hse.ie
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Subject: Private and Confidential: HQSD\GEN\102
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Dear Anne,
               
Please see the attached correspondence on behalf of the Health Information and Quality Authority.
 
I would be very grateful for your acknowledgement of receipt of this email and attachment.
 
Kind regards,
Sean Egan
 
Healthcare
Regulation Directorate
Health Information and Quality Authority
George's Court
George's Lane
Smithfield
Dublin 7
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